
FGC Resolution 23/24-12 – To Change the Date for Submission of Tenure and 

Promotion Dossiers to Associate Deans  

The Faculty Governance Committee moves to change the date that tenure and 

promotion candidates’ dossiers are submitted to the appropriate Associate Deans from 

December 1 to November 25. The red type indicates new language, and the strikeout 

indicates removed language. 

Rationale:  

The recent increase in the numbers of faculty seeking tenure and promotion has made it 

difficult for Associate Deans to review candidates’ dossiers before taking the steps 

enumerated in 4.VII.G, including preparing “a statement of recommendation and 

rationale to accompany the dossier.” Shifting the date forward by approximately one 

week will allow Associate Deans sufficient time to prepare for those activities that occur 

after the dossiers are submitted. 

The current language is as follows:  

4.VII.G  The completed dossier shall be forwarded to the appropriate associate dean(s) 

on or before December 1. 

Revised text is as follows: 

4.VII.G  The completed dossier shall be forwarded to the appropriate Associate Dean(s) 

on or before December 1 November 25. 


